
ICHME-5 Second Announcement 

Fifth International Conference on the History of Mathematics Education 

Utrecht, the Netherlands, September 19-22, 2017 

 

 

 

We are calling for papers for the fifth international conference on the history of mathematics 
education. The conference will be held in Utrecht, the Netherlands, during September 19-22, 
2017. Full details concerning this conference, such as its program, venue, fees, registration, 
deadlines, excursions etc. can be found on the conference website: www.ichme-5.nl. 

Proposals for papers must be presented by means of an abstract. These abstracts should be in 
English, about one page (500 words), including references and must be submitted before April 
1, 2017. The decision about acceptance will be communicated by May 15, 2017.  Abstracts 
can only be submitted by using the conference website www.ichme-5.nl . Publication of 
proceedings of the conference is planned, papers will be peer reviewed. 

When registered before June 15 the conference fee is € 195, thereafter the fee will be € 230. 
Last day of registration and payment is August 31, 2017. 

The conference will be held in the historical University Hall of the University of Utrecht, in 
the city centre. Utrecht itself is a beautiful and lively historical city of about 330,000 
inhabitants, while Amsterdam International Airport can be reached by train from Utrecht 
within half an hour. Utrecht is also the ideal point of departure for discovering the 
Netherlands; within an hour of travel by public transport, you can visit many interesting 
sights. 


